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The Air Accidents Investigation Branch is recruiting Inspectors of Air
Accidents.

The AAIB is looking for Inspectors of Air Accidents (Operations). Aircraft
accident investigation has never been more demanding and the AAIB remains one
of the leading Air Safety Investigating Authorities in the world.

The purpose of this role is to investigate the operational aspects of
aircraft accidents and serious incidents involving civil aircraft operating
in the UK and to UK registered or manufactured aircraft overseas.

A full job description and role profile is on the Civil Service Jobs website.
The deadline for applications is 6 March.
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